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Shirley,
 
As we discussed on the phone this morning, attached is a copy of the license amendment request
 for license number 20-00320-14E. (The original copy of this amendment request was sent to you via
 FedEx for delivery this morning.) The only change is that the TriCarb model 3180XX series is going to
 be distributed as model A6220XX series. The changes are primarily software related. PerkinElmer is
 hoping to be able to distribute the new model number LSC to US customers starting May 1, 2015. If
 you could please let me know if you think it is reasonable for the license amendment to be issued by
 then, I would appreciate it. Please let me know if you have any questions or would like any
 additional information. The best phone number to reach me at is my cell number below or by e-
mail.
 
Thanks for your cooperation.
Bill
 
William R. Hoey | RSO & Radiation Protection Manager
PerkinElmer | For the Better
 
bill.hoey@perkinelmer.com
Phone:  +1 617.350.9068  |   Mobile: +1 508.577.0480
549 Albany Street, Boston, MA 02118 USA
www.perkinelmer.com
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
This e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and proprietary to PerkinElmer, Inc.  If you are not the intended recipient of this message,
 please inform the sender by replying to this email or sending a message to the sender and destroy the message and any attachments.  Thank you.
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